Ttalian American Society
Of Marco Island

P.O. Box 966
Marco Island, FL 34146

August 1, 2024

Dear Members:

Within a few short months we will all be gathering for our monthly meetings, | can’t
believe the summer has gone by so quickly. | hope you are all enjoying what is left
of the summer.

We have great plans for the upcoming season. Enclosed you will find your
Membership form, Tentative Calendar of Events for 2024-2025, and flyers for the
events that are planned for the first half of the year. PLEASE SEND IN YOUR
MEMBERSHIP DUES BEFORE SEPTEMBER 30th SO THAT YOUR NAME CAN BE
INCLUDED IN MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORY. Our Welcome Back Luncheon will be our
first big event of the season and this is always a fantastic way to reconnect. The
Christmas Parade and after party are always a good way to get in the holiday spirit.

| look forward to seeing you all in the fall and | am working hard on some fantastic
speakers and informative meetings this year. Together we will work to maintain our
great Italian heritage and the Italian American Society of Marco Island. Many thanks
to all of you for your support. God Bless you and God Bless America.
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Fredérick Adani, President

Italian American Society of Marco Island
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